
Submitter: Jill Franko 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3274 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The need for mental and behavioral health support far exceeds the resources 

available. Please provide additional funding for this necessary and under sourced 

field so the need can be matched with qualified experts in the field. We have to do 

more than talk about it; we have to fund real solutions to one of the primary 

challenges of our time.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Kindly, 

Jill Franko 


